
I am impressed!!  The proposed ED on Fiscal Sustainability is clear and succinct on a very 
complex subject.  I was especially pleased to see that the Intergenerational Equity concept was 
used as the basis for discussions in the ED.  Hopefully, this concept can be discussed earlier in 
the Conceptual Framework project to lay the foundation for all the IPSASs. 
  
I would like to have seen more on discount rates in Section 7 of the ED.  This was an especially 
difficult subject at the local level when we were deliberating the use of discounting techniques in 
our Guide for Economic Development projects (see attached).  Since there was no consensus on 
which discount rate to use in our deliberations, we also applied sensitivity analysis as suggested 
in the ED.  Also, I was disappointed that the discount rate was not discussed more extensively in 
the ED on Service Concession Agreements (public-private partnerships) to give us at the working 
level more guidance on its application. 
  
Dr. Jesse Hughes, CPA, CIA, CGFM 
Member, IPSAS Consultative Group 
Professor Emeritus of Accounting 
Old Dominion University 
Norfolk, VA 
 


































































